m Franklin R. Dillman
2273 C. R. 54 West
Notasulga, AL 3866

frank@frankdiliman.com

October 3, 2016

Honorable Louis Maxwell

Chairman, Macon County Commission
101 E. Rosa Parks Avenue #105
Tuskegee, AL 36083-1735

Dear Honorable Maxwell:

in accordance with Alabama State Code, 1975, §41-13-1, §36-12-40, and §36-12-41, | am specifically
requesting information for all who have traveled at the expense of Macon County during the month of
August.

| would like a copy of the traveler’s submitted receipts and a detailed voucher justifying reimbursement,
their title or position, and reason for travel for the chairman, all employees, commissioners, office
holders, and retirees, including “Ed” Corbitt, incurring county payment for travel during August.

£\ i respectfully request the data be emailed or mailed to me at either of the above addresses no later than
- Monday, October 24, 2016.

Respgttfully,

N o Aeotcd_

Frank Dillman




